BHS PAC Meeting — February 14, 2013

Meeting brought to order at 12:15 by President Monica Shouse
Introductions from all attendees

Minutes were approved from January Meeting.

No Treasurer’s Report as Elizabeth is recovering from illness
Old Business:

Volunteer coordinator Lynne Foss reported that Laura Kuntz with a team of helpers will run the Staff
Luncheon at the end of March early April. Lynne also reported that volunteers are needed for Senior
Sober and After Prom — After Prom decorations meetings are every Wednesday afternoon early evening,
please contact Janice Garcia. Katie Olivo would like to get a “trainee” to work with her on Senior Sober
— After Grad party along with other volunteers. Lynne said that the position of PAC volunteer
coordinator is open for a replacement, along with the PAC Secretary. Both positions have current
officers and they will stay in positions until new officers are ready.

Monica Shouse sent email to Robin Hompesch to let her know that PAC would like to volunteer funds
for creek project. Gift Cards for needy students — Monica will talk to person who runs the “closet” and
see what is needed.

New Business:
Discussion of new principal selections — the final selection will be in a couple of weeks.

Executive decision was made by Monica not to have March PAC Meeting due to spring break so the next
meeting will be April 11, 2013

Meeting was adjourned at 12:45 hrs.

Minutes respectfully submitted by secretary Alice Siebecker



